
 
Acts of Kindness  
 
We occasionally send out Subs (and more) as random acts of kindness on our social media channels. 

These aren’t part of any competition but instead are intended to bring a little joy to people’s day... 

Who doesn’t need that in their life? Our #SendOutSubs activity sees us ramping up this activity 

throughout 2021 and recipients will be chosen at random by our team. As you’d expect, we will be 

reaching out across England, Ireland, Scotland and Wales. Stay safe and be lucky my friend! 


